

Contact: Wayne Garnsey Phone: (02) 6841 2180 Fax: (02) 68848483

Email:

Wayne.garnsey@planning.nsw.gov.au

12/07468

Mr Mark Riley General Manager Dubbo City Council PO Box 81 Dubbo NSW 2830

Dear Mr Riley

Re Planning Proposal to rezone land from zone RE1 – Public Recreation to zone B2- Local Centre

I refer to planning proposal PP_2012_DUBBO_001_00 and your correspondence dated 24 April 2012 in relation to the conditions of the Gateway determination dated 12 April 2012.

I wish to advise that Council has submitted the information as required by condition No 1 and now may proceed to community consultation and progress to finalise the planning proposal.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Wayne Garnsey of the Department of Planning and Infrastructure Western Region team on telephone number 02 68412180.

Yours sincerely

24.4.12

Ashley Albury
Regional Director
Western Region